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de Bancos de Panama

December 7, 2015
Circular N° SBP-GSF-FID-0189-2015

General Manager

Subject:  Temporary businessischedule. Business and
customer service hours. Superintendency of
Banks
Dear General Manager
Please be advised that the offices of the Superintendency<of Banks will be closed on Thursday and
Friday, 24 and 25 December 2015 to celebrate ChristmaS and on“Thursday, 31 December 2015 and
Friday, 1 January 2016 to celebrate New Year's.
At the same time, we wish to inform you that on 9, 20, 11, 14, 15,16, 17 and 18 December 2015, the
Superintendency of Banks will extend its business and customer service hours to 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
each day in order to cover the time off on 24 and 31 December 2015.

As the offices of the Superintendency of ‘Banks will he closed“on 24 and 31 December 2015, all
procedural and administrative deadlines have been extended.

We would greatly appreciate youninforminggyour. staffiof the provisions herein.

Best regards,

Ricardo G, Fernandez D.
Superintendent
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